
 
 
 

               January 23, 2019 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
The Honorable Roy Cooper 
20301 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699 
 
Dear Governor Cooper: 
 
 Pursuant to Session Law 2018-146, and in my capacity as Chairman of the North 
Carolina Democratic Party, please find below the recommended appointments to serve on the 
State Board of Elections: 
 
Ms. Stella Anderson  
Mr. Robert Cordle 
Mr. Greg Flynn 
Ms. Valerie Johnson  
 
 Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly. 
 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
       
 
 
      G. Wayne Goodwin 
      Chair 
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